
April 5, 1955

Mr». Lila Tyng
480 Park Avenue
New York, New York

My dear Mr«. Tyng:

I am not eure whether you remember me» a cousin of Anne 
Higginson Spicer, who met you through two very dear sisters, cousin* 
of my daughter from Albany. 1 have been asked to serve as a director 
of the Alcoholism & Drug Addictions Foundation and have accepted.

1 am enclosing a story about a book that my wife has published 
last fall which has been backed by a very small organisation called The 
Dorr Foundation. The United States Information Agency recently asked 
us for 150 copies which have been given them as they felt it should have 
wide circulation «broad.

New York is a place where we all follow our own eowpaths but 
I should hope to see you some time.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosures: brochure, comments, County Fair 

JVND/est

Dictated but not read before mailing.


